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Latest News

Head Teacher Message – Parent Survey
Dear Parents and Carers,
We would like to invite you to share your views by filling out the following 
online form. These questions are taken from the Ofsted parent view 
questions. Your feedback is invaluable to us as it helps us understand 
what is working well and areas where we can improve. By taking a few 
moments to complete the form, you can help us shape the future of our 
school for the benefit of all our students.
Thank you in advance for your participation. If there is anything you want 
to discuss in person, please contact the school office to make an 
appointment. 
Many thanks, Georgie Gratton

Year 2 - Toy Museum
Year 2 are learning about the History of toys and how toys have changed 
from the 1950's through to the present day. If you have any old toys, 
books or games we could borrow for our toy museum on Tuesday 8th 
July, we would be very grateful! There will be a "no touch" policy in place 
for all toys. Thank you in advance, Starfish Class

Parents Evening
As you are hopefully aware Parents Evening for Years 1 – 6 will be taking 
place as detailed below:

Tuesday 17th June
Thursday 19th June

Bookings will close today FRIDAY 13TH JUNE at midnight.
When you access MCAS go to the Parents Evening tab on the left hand 
side of the screen and book your appointment. 
Appointments will take place in your child’s classroom and you should 
access the relevant room via the school playground.

http://www.facebook.com/landkeyprimaryschool
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3RWFZvuneEGMNLPFLdk_cKZzDi1EljdDiBTnKjrhEpZUNkpGTU1ENlJJOU9NMThTNjg3U0FFRVpMRS4u


News and Notices

Barnstaple Library – The Summer Book Quest
We had a visit from Lisa from Barnstaple Library this week, where she 
spoke to all our  pupils in an assembly about the forthcoming Summer 
Book Quest – a summer holiday reading challenge. The library has a 
launch day taking place on Saturday 12th July. Please see the posters 
below for more information:



News and Notices

Email communication – new school email address
Hopefully you are aware that we now have new school email addresses 
for communications as detailed below:

The School Office – landkey@thsp.org.uk 
This email address should be used for ALL communications from 
parents (with the EXCEPTION of SEND matters) 
The school office staff will then forward communications as 
appropriate.

SEND Communication – lcpsendadmin@thsp.org.uk 
This email address should be used for any matters related to SEND.

Please also ensure that you check your JUNK folders for emails 
from the school as our new email address may go to your JUNK. 

Year 6 Secondary School Transition

mailto:landkey@thsp.org.uk
mailto:lcpsendadmin@thsp.org.uk


News and Notices

School Class Photos – Friday 20th June
A reminder that our professional photographer is coming in next Friday 
20th June to take whole class photos.  The photos will be taken in the 
morning, so please make sure your child(ren) are dressed in full school 
uniform.
For classes that have PE that day, please can children wear their 
school uniform and bring a pair of trainers to wear for PE.



News and Notices



FOLS News

There are a few exciting events to tell you about which are happening over 
the incoming weeks.

PARTY IN THE PLAYGROUND
Friday 11th July is our party in the playground.  Our silent disco was so 
popular back in February that we're bringing it back but this time we're 
taking it outside into the playground!  Headsets, music, inflatables and 
an icepole is a sure combination to make a great end of term party.  Look 
out for further details about timings and how to buy tickets.

COIN WARS
Next week and running until Friday 27th June, the children will be battling 
against each other in Landkey School Coin Wars!  Each class has a glass 
jar which they will try to fill with as many coins as they can and be the 
class to raise the most money.  The class who raises the most money 
wins treats for the end of term.  So dig down behind the sofa, check 
under the bed and bring in all of your loose change to fill up those 
jars.  Look out for your class jar in the window at the front of 
school.  There are a few competitive teachers in school so we know this 
is going to be a fierce battle!

TEDDY TOMBOLA
Saturday 26th July sees the return of Landkey Horticultural Show and 
Fete and FOLS are having a pitch at the event.  We are excited to be 
running a Teddy Tombola, which always proves to be a popular 
game.  Next week, there will be a black storage box at the front of school 
where we are asking you to drop off any good quality, pre-loved soft 
toys.  And then, on the 26th July, be sure to come along to the fete, being 
held on the Millenium Green.  Look out for posters around the village with 
timings and news of other great things happening on the day.



FOLS News

TUCK SHOP
Jemma has been an absolute star, running our monthly tuck shop this 
year and we know you have all loved buying your sweet treats each 
month.  With Jemma stepping away from her role in September, when her 
son leaves Y6, we need someone or a group of parents to take this role 
on.
Tuckshop runs on the last Friday of each month so would involve you 
setting up before the end of school and then packing away once the 
school run is over.  You could run it by yourself or with a friend.  It really is 
a role where you are making a great difference, without it taking up too 
much of your time.  Jemma will be more than happy to talk it through with 
you if you have any questions and of course there's still the June and July 
tuck shops where you can help alongside her to see how the magic 
happens!
We have been advertising this role for the past few weeks but 
unfortunately nobody has come forward.  We would hate to have to 
cancel our monthly tuck shop but we will need to if nobody takes it on.



Celebration Certificates

Next Week’s Menu – w/c 16th June 

Congratulations to these children who have received  
celebration certificates this week

Seahorses Lucas and Alex

Oysters Ollie and Lily

Starfish Patrick and Mia

Jellyfish Elsie and Tati

Turtles Oscar and Lola

Octopus Amelia and Monty

Stingrays Aspen and Isla

Head Teachers Certificate Hattie, Ethan, Olivia, William, Tommy, 
John and Thomas

Well done!



Dates for your diary

June
Tuesday 17th June Year 4 – Trip to Exeter Museum

Tuesday 17th June Parents Evening (booking closes at midnight today)

Thursday 19th June Parents Evening (booking closes at midnight today)

Thursday 19th June Olympic Legacy Event (new date - invitee only)

Friday 20th June Whole Class Photos

Wednesday 25th June Year 3 Bikeability (information sent to parents)

Wednesday 25th June Year 5 Cricket Festival

Thursday 26th June Year 3 Bikeability (information sent to parents)

Monday 30th June – Wed 2nd July Year 5/6 Residential - London

July
Wednesday 9th July Reception class trip to Millennium Green

Wednesday 9th July (PM) Nursery Picnic (on school field)

Friday 11th July FOLS Party in the Playground (see above)

Monday 14th July Non-pupil day

Wednesday 16th July Music Assembly, 9.30am  (invited parents only)

Wednesday 16th July KS2 Performance (Evening)

Thursday 17th July KS2 Performance (Evening)

Friday 18th July Year 6 – Trip to Milky Way Adventure Park

Monday 21st July Year 6 Leavers Assembly @ 2pm

Wednesday 23rd July Last day of term / year

2005-2026 – New Academic Year

September
Thursday 4th September First Day of Term

Future PE Day Changes
Year 1 - Tuesday 17th June (instead of Monday 16th June)



Trips & Residentials

Year 5& 6 – London Residential
A reminder to please keep up to date with the payment plan if your child 
is going on the London Residential. 
• Please note that the ‘Instalment Deposit’ amount of £47.50 needs to 

be paid by everyone. We understand that this is confusing, but the 
payment plan automatically labels the first payment in the payment 
plan as a deposit, despite the school already requesting the initial 
deposit of £40.00. We are aware that some parents have not yet paid 
this instalment amount and are asking for it to be paid ASAP so that 
everyone is up to date.

• Unfortunately, as we are now past the deposit date if your child does 
not attend you will still be charged this includes pupil premium 
places.

• Dates of residential – Monday 30th June – Wednesday 2nd July

Instalment Amount Due By

Initial Deposit £40.00 Due immediately

* Instalment Deposit £47.50 31st October 2024

Instalment 1 £47.50 30th November 2024

Instalment 2 £47.50 31st December 2024

Instalment 3 £47.50 31st January 2025

Instalment 4 £47.50 28th February 2025

Instalment 5 £47.50 31st March 2025

Instalment 6 £47.50 30th April 2025

Instalment 7 £47.50 31st May 2025

TOTAL £420.00 N/A
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